
Save the Date 

 
 

November 
7 Melbourne Cup Day 
 

December 
1 Student Free Day 
8 Grade 6 Graduation 
12 Statewide Transition 
14 Family Night 
20 Last day - 
 1.15pm finish 

26th October 2023 

Hello Appin Park Families 
 

We held our assembly in the sunshine on Monday 
morning. Students from Mr Grant’s grade 2 room 
shared some of the work they have been            
completing in their Mini Beasts quest including 
some beautifully crafted creatures. Thanks to Kyver 
and  Chester for their report.  
 

Geordie, Kushini and Bonnie gave some feedback around the recently finished swimming 
program on behalf of the grade 3/4 students and described some of the fun water activities 
they undertook improving their understanding of water safety and swimming skills. It is great 
to see the confidence our students are developing in speaking in front of an audience and 
sharing in their learning at Appin Park Primary School.  

 

Students were also given some safety reminders around bike 
safety/scooter safety and expectations of students when 
waiting for pick ups at the drive through. We remind families 
to please drive through up to the yellow line where possible 
so more cars can get through and be off the street at the busy 
times.   

 

Thank you to all those in grades 2, 3, 4 and 5 
who have returned school camp expressions 
of interest notes over the last week.  

Fiona Carson - Principal 

Certificates of Recognition 
*Stella Lloyd* *Charlie Allen* *TJ Freeman* 

*Lucas Hart* *Liam Pay* 

Zooper Doopers!   
 50 cents every Friday 

lunchtime. 


